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Israel Section Mark Shtaif
Getting Closer to Industry
We were fortunate to have the president of the IEEE visiting Israel and meeting a verity of industries. The meeting initiated
some relations and collaborations and we are planning to engage the industry to collaborate by being involved in student
training as well as appearing in the section’s next conference.

Students and Young Professionals
The Israeli section has initiated new student chapter and young professionals. it is led by two very enthusiastic volunteers
who organized a students conference at Tel-Aviv University. The conference included posters of latest research work done by
students. plenary sessions with invited leading speakers from the industry and meetings of students with potential employers
from the industry.
The conference was a big success and the next one is already being planned to take place next year at the technion.

Section Vitality
We feel that the bi-annual conference of the Israeli section is a very good event for maintaining the awareness of the IEEE
and the section. We also designed and initiated new web sight for the section which in time we plan to make it a platform for
members and industry to meet.

Miscellaneous / Recommendations / Feedback
The section as mentioned has a new modern website.
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